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Memorandum

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division

TO:

Inspections Department

FROM:
Philip DiPierro, Development Review Coordinator

DATE:
July 10, 2012
RE:

C. of O. for # 285 Forest Avenue, c-Port Credit Union


(Id#2011-287) (CBL 112 H 001001)

After visiting the site, I have the following comments:

Site work incomplete:

1. Completion of the sidewalk along Forest Avenue.
2. Installation of the sidewalk & crosswalk near east end of the site.

3. Installation of miscellaneous way-finding signs.

4. Striping the access road.

5. Miscellaneous minor site work.
I anticipate this work can be completed by August 10, 2012.
At this time, I recommend issuing a temporary Certificate of Occupancy.  
Cc:
Tammy Munson, Inspection Services Manager

Barbara Barhydt, Development Review Services Manager
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